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May 27, 1977 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
R.R. 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Following the symposium, Mr. Wrone has received several requests 
for materials related to the assassination. The University of 
Wisconsin-Stevens Point, Division of Educational Services and 
Innovative Programs, prepared a number of audio and video programs 
relative to this topic. We are now prepared to make these materials 
available to the public. 

Would you please look over and sign both copies of the enclosed 
agreement and return them to this office. We will then return one 
copy to you for your files. 

Thank you. 

S,ncerely, 

Airdette W. Eagon 
Dean 
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